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Friday, August 18, 2023 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
F20 (Amana Road NW) open to traffic. 
 
Johnson County, Iowa – Johnson County is pleased to announce that F20 (Amana Road NW), between Falcon 
Ave NW and Cou Falls Road NW is OPEN to traffic. Some final erosion control work may still be in progress on 
the road foreslopes and ditches. Please drive with caution while this is in progress. 
 
Construction was completed by Connolly Construction, Inc. of Peosta, Iowa. 
 
Thank you for your patience during construction. 
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